
From: Patty Boyden 

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:48 PM 

To: Rankine, Craig (ECY) 

CC: Smith, Andrew (ECY); rroche@parametrix.com 

Subject: Agreed Order # DE 18152 - Request for Extension of Draft Feasibility Study Submittal Date 
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Hello Craig, 
 
The Port of Vancouver is requesting an extension for submittal of the Draft Feasibility Study for the Cadet and SMC 
portions of the Site. As discussed during monthly technical calls with Ecology and Parametrix, the Port team has been 
updating the groundwater modeling to reflect the significant cleanup progress and future water use in the project area. 
In addition, we will be conducting outreach to key stakeholders prior to submitting the draft FS. These actions should 
facilitate timing completion of the Final FS and dCAP. Therefore, we are requesting extension of the Draft Feasibility 
Study submittal date to June 25, 2021. 
 
Thanks, 
Patty 
 
 

Patty Boyden 
Director of Environmental Services 
3103 NW Lower River Road, Vancouver, WA 98660 
Direct: (360) 823-5318 | Cell: (360) 518-2550 
pboyden@portvanusa.com  |  www.portvanusa.com  
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